From: Stephanie Forster

Sent: October-31-18 9:11 AM

To: Cichon, Lauren

Subject: RE: Inquiry Regarding Implementing Pedestrian Sign
Dear Lauren & The City of Burnaby Public Safety Committee,

Thank you for all of your assistance regarding my request and petition for a pedestrian sign at Byrne
Road and Market Crossing here in Burnaby.

| would like to speak at the city hall meeting regarding the safety of myself, my co workers and the
others located in the business complex here due to the absence of a pedestrian sign at Market Crossing.
If you would be willing to award me a few minutes of the committees time to present my concerns and

see if it would be feasible to get the sign to help mitigate risks moving forward.

| will be sending the signatures from everyone who works here at ClearDent including the owners of the
business early tomorrow morning to be considered as well.

| really appreciate you getting back to me and giving me the opportunity to share.
Please let me know what else you may need from me and | am happy to comply.
Thank you again,

Stephanie



